October 20, 2000

Ms. Norma Walker

Nasco International
901 Janesville Avenae
Fort Atkinson, WI 53538-0901 :

Dear Ms, Walker:

We are in receipt of your request for a Materjal Safety Data Shcct (MSDS) for the
Playskaol Play-Doh materia). :

Our Quality Assurance Lab and our Technical Services personnel have assured me that
based npon test information performed over the years on the Play-Doh material, a MSDS is not
required for this product.

The testing that was done is in accordance with the Qccnpationsl Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) guidelines for determining toxicity of materials, which are mixtures of
other materials. The testing, which was performed by our Quality Assurance Department or
other vendor laboratories, indicates that the compound is non-toxic nor a hazardoys material,
Therefore, 8 Material Safety Data Sheet is not required to be filled out for this particular product.

If you have any further questions pertaining to Play-Doh, please feel free to contact me
directly at 1.401-727-5663.

Sincerely,
HASBRO, INC.

Pstttie ] Pl

Malcolm J. Denniss
Senior Vice President
Corporate Quality Assurance
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